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Litir Chumhdaigh
David Kennedy, on behalf of the Byrne Family, owner of lands on Kiltipper Road

Observations: 

Chapter 6: Housing

See attached submission on behalf of the Byrne Family, owners of land at Kiltipper Road, Dublin 24, in relation to

the enhanced community bene)t from certain proposed changes to the draft development plan involving

reinstatement of the South Tallaght Link Road, creating enhanced opportunity for the development of the last mile

of the Dodder Greenway and enabling the development of a riverside linear park at Kiltipper Road, together with

limited residential development.

Ceangaltáin: 

SD-C195-282-8306 - Submission from David Kennedy_Redacted.pdf

Teorainneacha Gafa ar an léarscáil: 

Uimhir Thagarta Uathúil: SD-C195-282

Stádas: Submitted

Submission: Kiltipper Lands

Údar: David Kennedy

Comhairliúchán: 

Draft South Dublin County Development Plan 2022 - 2028

�

1
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